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Dear Mrs. Byers,

The 3cmol to which 1 was referring ie the 

Nautical Jolleee, Fanebourne, England. Brief information 

with oca pictures is to be found in Patona List of Schools, 

page 394 ia the 1924 edition, of which there is a copy in 

the Red path Ref e ran ce Library» 1 cannot speak with first­

hand knowledge of the -School but from such rumours as 1 have 

heard of It I have every reason to think that It, is tbei^ 

sort of school which would be well worth your consideration,

Tours sincerely,

Mrs. a.F.Byers,
5606 Uueen Nary Road,
MONTREAL.


